
 

 
 

 

COMSTOCK BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

September 15, 2014 

 

 

Present: Bill Brautigam, Bruce Hampson, Dave Hapke, Mark Ketley, John Savarese and Judy 

Zucker 

Absent: Richard Creeth, Steve Pierce and Jim Saxe     

Also present: Lizabeth Doty, Rusty Malik (Quisenberry Arcari), Ty Tregellas and Susan 

Scholler (Turner)  

 

Chairman Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 5:10 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the August 18, 2014 meeting were approved as distributed.  

 

The group reviewed and commented upon the budget control report revised September 15, 

2014 and presented by Susan Scholler.    

 

Ty Tregellas distributed a revised schedule dated 9/15/14. 

 

Judy Zucker read the text of an email from the State of Connecticut Department of Health in 

response to an inquiry made by Cardno ATC in behalf of the Comstock Building Committee. 

Since Comstock is “a non-school building” the DPH did not have the authority to grant 

approval to conduct abatement while the facility is occupied, did not have the resources to 

conduct such a review and did “not want to establish the precedent of conducting this type of 

review and granting such approval.” 

 

The group agreed to report to the First Selectman that the Comstock Community Center would 

not be available as a “community shelter” during all phases of the physical renovation process. 

 

The next meeting of the building committee was scheduled for Monday, October 6, 2014, at 5 

p.m.    

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Judy Zucker, Secretary pro-tem 


